
 

EMERGENCY RENTAL ASSISTANCE 
AVAILABLE 

As a result of legislation recently passed by Congress, Governor DeSantis announced 
that the Emergency Rental Assistance Program will soon be available for residents of 
Florida. Here is the latest update from the Governor’s Office:  

In total, the Emergency Rental Assistance Program will provide $1.4 billion in 
emergency rental assistance to Floridians. Your household may be eligible to receive 
financial assistance if you meet the following requirements:  

• You currently qualify for unemployment or have experienced a reduction in 
household income, incurred significant costs, or experienced a financial hardship 
due to COVID-19; 

• You are at risk of experiencing homelessness or housing instability; 
• Your household income is at or below 80 percent of the area median income, 

with priority given to households below 50 percent of the area median income. 

The State of Florida expects to begin disbursing funds in the coming weeks. For more 
information about the Emergency Rental Assistance Program, please click here.  

As always, our offices are open and ready to assist. You can learn more at our website 
mast.house.gov/coronavirus or by calling our office at 202-225-3026.  

 

To learn more about my work on your behalf, please visit my website.  

For more photos and videos, please join me on social media:  

       

It is an honor to represent you in Congress.  

Sincerely, 

 
Brian Mast 
United States Congressman  

https://iqconnect.house.gov/iqextranet/iqClickTrk.aspx?&cid=FL18BM&crop=15854QQQ43709557QQQ5686096QQQ9136198&report_id=&redirect=https%3a%2f%2fhome.treasury.gov%2fpolicy-issues%2fcares%2femergency-rental-assistance-program&redir_log=108553819805578
https://iqconnect.house.gov/iqextranet/iqClickTrk.aspx?&cid=FL18BM&crop=15854QQQ43709557QQQ5686096QQQ9136198&report_id=&redirect=https%3a%2f%2fmast.house.gov%2fcoronavirus&redir_log=766083564876246
https://iqconnect.house.gov/iqextranet/iqClickTrk.aspx?&cid=FL18BM&crop=15854QQQ43709557QQQ5686096QQQ9136198&report_id=&redirect=http%3a%2f%2fmast.house.gov&redir_log=858266353358149
https://mast.house.gov/blog?ID=703E967F-0468-48B8-B4EC-852282BC65ED
https://iqconnect.house.gov/iqextranet/iqClickTrk.aspx?&cid=FL18BM&crop=15854QQQ43709557QQQ5686096QQQ9136198&report_id=&redirect=http%3a%2f%2ffacebook.com%2frepbrianmast&redir_log=652335773238230
https://iqconnect.house.gov/iqextranet/iqClickTrk.aspx?&cid=FL18BM&crop=15854QQQ43709557QQQ5686096QQQ9136198&report_id=&redirect=http%3a%2f%2ftwitter.com%2frepbrianmast&redir_log=852173655332224
https://iqconnect.house.gov/iqextranet/iqClickTrk.aspx?&cid=FL18BM&crop=15854QQQ43709557QQQ5686096QQQ9136198&report_id=&redirect=http%3a%2f%2finstagram.com%2frepbrianmast&redir_log=508909682223238
https://iqconnect.house.gov/iqextranet/iqClickTrk.aspx?&cid=FL18BM&crop=15854QQQ43709557QQQ5686096QQQ9136198&report_id=&redirect=http%3a%2f%2fyoutube.com%2frepbrianmast&redir_log=582946809239224
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